Earleen S. Ginter

3527 Old Frankfort Pike .
Versailles K'Y 40383-9755 RECEIVED
December 27, 2020 DEC 3 0 2020
PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

Public Service Commission
P. O Box 615
Frankfort 40602
RE: Kentucky ‘Utilities Case #2020-00349

Dear Sirs:

At a time when so many are still out of work, K.U. has NO business
requesting another increase in fees. On top of that, they have the
gall to want over 10%! They were included in the “essential”
businesses. Their work and billing has continued. Others were not
as fortunate.

I am against allowing a raise in their fees.

Sincerely,

Bt DT

- Farleen S. Ginter





